
Calling all GSA Elementary Students! 

Summer School registration is open!!! Plan to join us from May 30 - June 26, 2018 for lots of learning 

and exciting activities during the GSA Summer School Program at the Gateway Science Academy, Smiley 

Campus.  Summer School is open to our current kindergarten through fifth grade students and also to 

our new 2018 fall class of kindergarten students. Just complete the registration form you received and 

return to school or you may click on the link to print the registration form. 

 

 


